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Society of Surgeons of Bangladesh arranged a warm reception program for newly qualified  fellows in Surgery

in the session July 2018 on the 3rd week of July where President & Secretary General along with other members

of society welcomed them.

During the period of July to December 2018 SOSB organized number of CMEs in different Medical Colleges

jointly with Department of Surgery.

At Shahid Suhrawardy Medical College on Hepatobiliary and Pancreatic Surgery on 21st July.

At Abdul Malek Ukil Medical College, Noakhali, on 29th July.

At AArmed Forces Medical College, Dhaka, in August.

At Mughda Medical College in the month of September.

National Congress of SOSB held successfully in October, 2018 at Royal Tulip Sea Pearl Beach Resort & Spa

at Cox’s Bazar.

All the programs were enriched by enthusiastic participation of senior and junior members of the society.

Upcoming programs are at Khulna Medical College in March 2019, at Shaheed M. Monsur Ali Medical College,

Shirajgonj  in May 2019 and at Rajshahi Medical College in June 2019.


